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Pacer Stacktrain Rescinds Fuel Surcharge: 
 
Effective 12/17/2001 Pacet Stacktrain is rescinding the fuel surcharge. 
The fuel surcharge has been a challenge for us, our customers, and your 
customers.  We appreciate your support thoughout this twenty month 
period.  Although the formula that we have used thoughout this period 
of time still indicates that we should be at 1.1%, our customer base and 
our competition dictates that we rescind the FSC. 
 
These are dynamic times and a difficult time in which to predict the 
future.  As a result we reserve the right to reinstitute the FSC if the 
marketplace dictates. 
 
Again, thank you for your support and best wishes for a positive 
conclusion to a tumultuous year. 
 
Peter Ruotsi 
Pacer Stacktrain 
 


